
Expert Webinar on “Construction Practices” by Er. Prakash R Sharma  

Department of Civil engineering in collaboration with Shree Cement Ltd. organized a technical webinar on 

“CONSTRUCTION PRACTICES” on September 25th 2021 with an objective to enhance one’s knowledge 

on construction practices. The expert lecture was delivered by Er. Prakash Sharma (Additional General 

Manager, Shree Cement Ltd.). 65 students attended the webinar which was organized on Cisco Webex 

platform. These kinds of webinars will help the students to improve their technical skills.  

He mainly focused on common construction negligence which are caused by unsafe scaffholds, ladders and 

supports, lack of fall protection, improperly operated heavy equipments, defective tools, failure to provide 

proper lifting equipments, improperly braced excavations and exposures to electricity and toxic materials 

and deformations caused by false designs. 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


